
             Sruleen PPC Meeting 

                Minutes 6-1-2014 

Matters Arising 

1.1 Parish History: Joe & Sr Margaret to follow up with working parish history  together. They will initially work on 

collating the history & give a brief update back to the Council in April. 

1.2 Plaque: It was said that the plaque was on order & should be ready within a week. 

1.3 Fair Trade: The St Damian Mission Group haven’t met yet this year but will discuss Fair Trade when they do. 

 1.4 Social Justice Week: This was previously set for the 9th to 16th of March. There will be a weeklong timetable of 

events from guest speakers, speakers from parish based groups & various activities. 

.1.5 Home visitation: the name of ‘Sacred Hearts Visitation Group’ was agreed, as well as a mission statement for the 

group. The group are in the process of getting identification badges & will be soon up & running. 

2. Review: 

2.1 Child Safeguarding:  Leaflet  will be printed & made available soon. 

2.2 Webcam: the idea of having a webcam installed was discussed. A careful consideration of costs & the benefits of 

the webcam was discussed & it was decided at this moment not to proceed with a webcam. It was discussed about 

getting CCTV installed. Fr. Michael looking into this. 

 

3. PPC Workshops 

3.1 There will be a gathering of the Maynooth, Fingal & Finglas Deaneries on January 25th in the Spa Hotel in Lucan. 

It will start with registration at 9:30am & conclude with lunch after 1pm. 

4. New Year’s Party 

4.1. The party will take place on Friday 24th of January. A committee will be formed to co-ordinate the party. It was 

said about getting more people to be involved in helping. Entertainment will be sourced for the night. Any suggestions 

about the party should be emailed to Mary G & all necessary updates will be emailed to the necessary people. 

5. AOB 

5.1 Parish Feedback: It was suggested about a review of the Council, for communication purposes, to be drawn up & 

fed back to the parish.  It was said that if it were to be done, it would be written by Mark in conjunction with Mary G. 

5.2 CYAM: It was mentioned about the upcoming meeting of the Clondalkin Young Adult Ministry & that Mark & 

Natalie would be leading this. 

Next meeting  :  February 3rd. 

Attendance: 

Present: Fr Michael Ruddy, Sr Margaret Cahill, Mary Genockey, Mary McCoy, Natalie Doherty, Yvonne 

Downey, Niall Charleton, Mark Maloney, and Kay Ryan.              Apologies: Fr Pearse Mullen & Peter Siney 

Welcome and Prayer: 

Mary G welcomed us all and Niall led us in prayer 

Minutes:          The minutes were read          Minutes proposed by Mark and seconded by Mary McCoy 


